
We are a resident of the Argay Neighborhood in East Portland. 
 
We are among those residents who are requesting that all vacant or undeveloped R-3 
zoned land in the Argay Neighborhood be reclassified to R-5 or R-7 single-family 
residential and the Mixed Employment area also be reclassified to R-5 or R-7 single-
family.  Our reason for supporting the R-5 or R-7 single-family is the existing apartments 
on Sandy Blvd always have police there for crimes, i.e. shooting and robbery, also I 
have found needles and bullets in Argay Park and I’m sure I will find these items in the 
new park when it is built, so we don’t need any more apartments.   We also don’t need 
more office and industrial in this area as it will increase the existing traffic congestion. 
 
We want to keep Argay a family friendy neighborhood.  
 
Charles & Kay Dangerfield 
 
13220 N. E. Failing Ct. 
Portland, Or. 97230 
 
chuck dangerfield <chuckdangerfield@yahoo.com> 


